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You’re Invited to Union Pacific’s High-Speed Rail General Contractor 

and Sub-Contractor Information Session,  
Wednesday, April 20, at 4:45 p.m. at the Navy Pier – 600 E. Grand Ave., Chicago, IL  60611. 
 

(Immediately Following the Chicago Business Opportunity Fair) 

Union Pacific, in conjunction with the Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT), will be upgrading about 215 miles of existing track 

from Chicago to St. Louis, as part of the High-Speed Intercity Passenger Rail program. Union Pacific will host an informational session 

about available general contractor and subcontractor opportunities, scale of work, qualifications, schedule and timing for contractor bid 

submissions, for the following services:   

• Paving   • Pavement Marking  • Grading 

• Track Construction • Traffic Control    • Structure Replacement – Bridge and Culvert 

• Fencing  • Erosion Control/Seeding 

Please note, the informational session will be held on Navy Pier’s third floor in Festival Hall A, Room 301. Union Pacific representatives 

will be available to answer questions and provide bid qualification information. 

To RSVP, contact Jay McAndrew at jjmcandr@up.com or 402-544-7267 no later than April 14. Space is limited and is on a first 

come basis. 

 

Union Pacific and Supplier Diversity 

As America’s premier railroad, Union Pacific serves many of the fastest-growing U.S. population centers and provides Americans with a 

fuel-efficient, environmentally friendly and safe mode of freight transportation. We recognize that strengthening and utilizing businesses 

owned by minorities and women contributes to the economic growth and expansion of the communities we serve. Our policy is to offer 

these businesses the maximum opportunity to compete with other suppliers and contractors in the marketplace. We will assist in 

developing and strengthening these business relationships by maintaining active efforts to seek, identify and encourage their 

participation in our procurement processes.       


